
lÉâà{  Stuff 

Check out our youth website. Download forms and flyers, 
find out about events, check out the pictures, leader bios,  
add prayer requests and more! www.wlayouth.org. 
 

  (Grades 6-8) 
5

th
 annual Mini-golf tournament. Tuesday September 18

th
 

6:30pm. Bring a friend. Pick-up at DQ at 8:45pm.  

  (Grades 9-12) 
Ignition at the JLC on September 5

th
. We’ll be meeting 

there. If you want to go, talk to Graham Buchanan in 
advance, as he can get a good deal on the tickets!  
 
Kick-off Retreat at Lampton Center. $60. September 21-23

rd
. 

Wednesday night kick-off September 26
th
. 

 (18-30) 
Kick-off lunch for the fall is on September 16

th
. Watch for 

more details.  
 

grahamb@wlachurch.org  (519) 471-8716 

 _______________________________________________________ 
 

A Note to Our Guests: 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. If you 
take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, 
we’ll be happy to mail you a FACT SHEET to tell you about West 
London church life. You can use the back of the card to ask a 
question or provide us with any information that you think might 
help us serve you. Just hand the card to an usher at the 
conclusion of the service, or drop it on the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thanks for being with us! 
 
 Mike Wilkins, Pastor 
 Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 
 Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 

Tim Heerebout, Director of Worship Arts Ministries  
Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
 

September 2, 2007 

g{|á fâÇwtçS  W.L.A. 

 

10:00 a.m. Worship Service [Communion] 
“Knowing Christ Like G.K.Chesterton” 

“And the Word became flesh and dwelt among us, and we have 
seen his glory, glory as of the only Son from the Father, full of 
grace and truth.” 

Pastor Wilkins concludes a three-week series entitled “Knowing 
Christ.”  This morning, his text is John 1:14-18 
 
10:00 – 11:15 a.m.      SUMMER Growzone  Ages 4-Grade 3 
 
And for kids in Grade Four to Eight @ the 10:00 a.m. service… 
There’s a really cool package at the back of the auditorium.  
{Please return the folder at the end of the service.} 
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Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.        Men’s Accountability & Prayer 
We meet to read something worthwhile, to pray for one another and 
to maintain accountability, especially regarding spiritual disciplines.  
You can talk to Mike if you have any questions. 
 
Wednesday, 9:15 a.m.              Homebuilders Registration 
Come prepared to sign up for the fall season of women’s ministry. 
Child care provided for a minimal fee. 
 
Wednesday & Sunday  Growzone Meetings 
We have two mandatory meetings scheduled for all new and 
returning Children’s Ministry volunteers.  
     Plan to Protect: Wed. Sept. 5

th
, 7-8pm, Fireside Room. 

     Growzone Training: Sun. Sept. 9
th
, 7pm, Fireside Room.  

If you can’t make it, please email growzone@wlachurch.org or 
phone the church.  
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw THIS WEEK  

Sunday, September 9, 9:15 and 11:00 a.m. Worship Services 
We return to our regular practice of two (identical) Worship 
Services. A new sermon series begins, entitled “Hungry For Life.” 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 18, 6:15 a.m. Women’s Early Morning Prayer 
Coming soon!  Start off your week with focus and purpose and 
opportunities to pray for missions, our church and each other.  
BYOC/T (Bring your own coffee or tea). Further questions? Contact 
Deb Wilkins 519-471-4133 or dwilkins@compassion.ca. Hope to 
see you soon! 
 
 

 

bÇ UxçÉÇw THIS WEEK CONT’D  

Saturday, September 22  Mentoring Seminar 
Register before September 14

th
. Check the insert for more details. 

 
October 12-14 Annual Men’s Retreat 
At Teen Ranch. All men are welcome.  More details to come. 
This year’s theme: The Fight, because being a godly man doesn’t 
just happen, and we have a few enemies against us. 
 

bà{xÜ  NOTES   

Volunteers needed… 
We are looking for a few more good volunteers for Jr. and Sr. High 
this fall. If you are interested contact Graham Buchanan. 
grahamb@wlachurch.org   
 
Children’s Ministry this month and this year… 
If you’re interested in more information about opportunities to serve 
in Children’s Ministry this fall see Teri Lynn Baker or email 
growzone@wlachurch.org 
 
Splash and Wired Campers… 
Any lost & found items can be picked up in the south foyer. 
 
Opportunity to Serve College & Careers Students… 
If any families would be willing to host a College & Careers student 
in their home, potentially once a month, contact Jason Eagles at 
519-472-4377 for more info. 
 
“ER” = Expanding and Renovating     The Board of Elders is 
calling the church family to pledge their support to the important 
initiative of expanding and renovating our facility.  The drawings are 
on display in the auditorium and the South Foyer, and Pledge 
Forms are available in both foyers.  As of August 16

th
, we had 

received 78 pledges totaling (with cash in hand) $662,230. 

 
NOTE: Questions or comments or suggestions?  You can email 
them directly at elders@wlachurch.org 
 

cÜtçxÜ  CORNER  

LET US PRAY… 
For healing and strength for Clarence Weima, Edwin Clarke, 
Laurie Ferguson, Allan Hanton, and others among us with health 
challenges. 
For our many faithful ministry leaders who are gearing up (and 
recruiting!) to get the September programs and ministries 
underway. 
For the many Western and Fanshawe students who will be here 
with us on Sundays beginning in one or two weeks. 


